Ottawa University

1001 S. Cedar, Ottawa, Kansas 66067-3399
(913) 242-5200 FAX (913) 2492-7429

2 August 1992

Dear Marcia:

Thank you very much for agreeing to present a program on

"The Lean Life" at our Wednesday, February 3rd, OU Women's Club
Meeting. As you can see from our program, this will be at the
home of Alice Jo DeFries, 1526 Apple Lane, at 7:30 PM.

I really appreciate your taking time to do this. I know there
are many others who are also looking forward to the discussion.

If you have any questions Please call me at extension 5516.

Thanks again Marcia.

Sincerely,

Daveen E. Holzapfel
Program Chair
OU Women's Club
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Ottawa University

1001 S. Cedar, Ottawa, Kansas 66067-3399
(913) 242-5200 FAX (913) 242-7429

August 1992

Dear Barbara:

Thank you very much for agreeing to present a program on

"The Ottawa Library" at our Wednesday, March 3rd, OU Women's
Club Meeting. As you can see from our program, this will be at
the home of Amy McLaren, 2 Brookside Lane, at 7:30 PM.

I really appreciate your taking time to do this. I know there
are many others who are also looking forward to the discussion.

If you have any questions please call me at extension 5516.
Thanks again Barbara.

Sincerely,

Daveen E. Holzapfel
Program Chair
OU Women's Club
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Ottawa University

1001 S. Cedar, Ottawa, Kansas 66067-3399
(913) 242-5200 FAX (913) 242-7499

August 1992

Dear Mrs. Wall:

Thank you very much for agreeing to present a program on
"Creative Tabletops" at our Saturday, May lst, OU Women's Club
Meeting. As you can see from our program, we will meet at the
home of Susan Markwood, 27 Rockwood Drive, for a 9:30 AM brunch.

I really appreciate your taking time to do this. I know there
are many others who are also looking forward to the discussion.

If you have any questions please call me at Ottawa University,
1-800-755-5200 ext. 5516.

Thanks again for caring.

Sincerely,
/g?/%«f’?fp

Daveen E. Holzapfel
Program Chair
OU Women's Club
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Ottawa University

1001 S. Cedar, Ottawa, Kansas 66067-3399
(913) 242-5200 FAX (913) 242-7429

o

August 1992 (/

Dear Brian:

Thank you very much for agreeing to present a program on "Fall
Planting Tips" at our Wednesday, October 7th OU Women's Club
Meeting. As you can see from our program, this will be at the
home of Jane Westrum, 319 Elm at 7:30 PM.

I really appreciate your taking time to do this. I know there
are many others who are also looking forward to the discussion.

If you have any questions please call me at extension 5516.
Thanks again Brian.

Sincerely,

Daveen E. Holzapfel
Program Chair
OU Women's Club
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Ottawa University

1001 S. Cedar, Ottawa, Kansas 66067-3399
(913) 242-5200 FAX (913) 242-7429

August 1992

Dear Cathy:

Thank you very much for agreeing to present a program on
"Decorating Ideas" at our Wednesday, November 4th, OU Women's
Club Meeting. As you can see from our program, this will be at
the home of Norma Bird, 2111 0ld Highway 50, at 7:30 PM.

I really appreciate your taking time to do this. I know there
are many others who are also looking forward to the discussion.

If you have any questions please call me at extension 5516.

Thanks again Cathy.

Sincerely,

Daveen E. Holzapfel
Program Chair
OU Women's Club
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